
 

 

 

 

ST  JOHN’S  RC PRIMARY  SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER w/s 24th February 2020 

Rec 89.3% 

Yr 1 89.7% 

Yr 2 91.7% 

Yr 3 89.7% 

Yr 4 95% 

Yr 5 96.7% 

Yr 6 91.3% 

  

Weekly % Class Attendance 

 

 

 

Strength Training 

at lunchtime     

Gymnastics Club 

Children enjoying               

volleyball in  

Breakfast Club.  

Only £5 each 

half term ! 

Where to find the latest information 

Public Health England blog: 

https://publichealthmatters.blog.gov.uk/2020/01/23/wuhan-novel-coronavirus

-what-you-need-to-know/ 

Coronavirus 

We recognise that some parents/carers may be concerned following 

the stories on the news and in the media about coronavirus 

(Corvid19). We would like to assure all parents/carers that we are    

following regularly updated advice from the Department for Education 

on how to respond to this situation. For further information, please see 

the link below: 

Can all Parents/Carers please pay for 

Breakfast Club and After School Club if 

you use the facility, thank you. Music 

Lessons are also due.  

https://publichealthmatters.blog.gov.uk/2020/01/23/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-what-you-need-to-know/
https://publichealthmatters.blog.gov.uk/2020/01/23/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-what-you-need-to-know/


 

 

This week we celebrated Ash Wednesday with Mass in St Johns 

Church. Lent starts on Ash Wednesday end finishes before Easter     

Sunday.  Lent is a time of prayer, sacrifice, fasting, reconciliation,   

penance and charity 

Year 2 having some fun problem solving and working together as a 

team in PE 

‘Learn to Lead’ scheme, Yr 5 and Yr 6 

Leaders building up leading hours in  

Reception PE.  

World Book Day on Thursday 

5th March—we’ve got lots 

planned ! We will be design-

ing, writing and illustrating 

comic strips then sharing them 

with the school in assembly ! 



 

 

 

Please remember all children should be in school for 8.50am, children 

arriving after 9am will be marked late which will be kept on their        

Attendance Record. Please remember school bags, PE kits, swimming 

kits and instruments if required   

School meals should be paid for in advance, £11 a week for Years 

3,4,5, and 6 and £5.50 a week for Nursery. Payment can be made via 

SIMS Payment.  If you have problems you should inform the office 

asap. Meal patterns can only be altered with prior notice being given 

to the office.  

All leave outside of the school holidays will be treated as                     

unauthorised, this will go against your child’s attendance record and 

in some cases may incur a fine 

If your child is going to be late for any reason or is off school poorly, 

you must call the office asap. You can always leave a message on the 

answerphone 

Medicines to be administered to children in school should be  handed 

into the office and a Medical Form should be fully completed 

Payments for your child’ Breakfast Club, After School Club, school 

meals and trips should be paid for via Agora. Any issues please let the 

office know. A Consent Form should be completed prior to starting a 

club. Breakfast Club is £10 per child per half term and After School 

Club is £5 per child per half term, Years 1-6 inclusive.   

St John the Baptist Catholic Primary School 

Ann Street, Rochdale, OL11 1EZ 

Tel: 01706 647195                                                                                              

Email: office@stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk 

Twitter: St John’s RC—@stjohns_rc  St John’s RC Sport—@john_primary 

If you know any parent that has any language issues, 

please advise the Office and we will do our utmost to 

help.  

One Family in Christ 


